DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY
INTRA-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

DATE: AUGUST 26, 2013

\
FROM: CHIEF PETE N. KASSETAS\
DPS DEPUTY SECRETARY - OPERATIONS

TO: ALL STATE POLICE COMMISSIONED PERSONNEL

SUBJECT: DIRECTIVE 2013-01
LIEUTENANTS ON SPECIALTY TEAMS

Effective January 1, 2014 the rank of Lieutenant and above is no longer
permitted to apply for or remain as a member of any department specialty team.
Upon the promotion of any member of a specialty team to Lieutenant, that
member will be required to resign his/her position on the team prior to the
effective day of promotion.

All current Lieutenants or Lieutenants promoted prior to the beginning of 2014 on
a department specialty team shall resign from their respective team prior to
January 1, 2014.

Your attention in this directive is expected and appreciated.
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